
CENTENNIAL
RESOURCE PRODUCTION LLC

February 8, 2018
HOBBS OCD

FEB 1 3 2018State of New Mexico «cuio

Oil Conservation Division RPrciwc-"-,
Attn: Ms. Karen Sharp(District 1) *

1625 N. French Drive 

Hobbs, NM 88240

Re: Crazy Wolf 1/2 B2MM Federal Com 001H (Perforation & Tubing Report)

Dear Ms. Sharp,

Centennial Resource Production would like to submit the Perforation and Tubing report for 

review and approval on the above mentioned well. Please note that we are also requesting an 

exception to produce this well without tubing for the time being

An additional copy of this report is also included in this mailing. Should you have any questions or need 
anything further, please let me know.

Sr. Regulatory Analyst

720-499-1482
Melissa.Luke@cdevinc.com

Centennial Resource Production, LLC | 1001 Seventeenth Street, Suite 1800, Denver, Colorado 80202



CENTENNIAL
RESMMCE KKMSUCTIOK UC

January 26,2018

State of New Mexico 

Oil Conservation Division 

Attn: Mr. Paul Kautz (District 1) 

1625 N. French Drive 

Hobbs, NM 88240

Re: Exception for Tubingless Completion

Dear Mr. Kautz,

Centennial Resource Production would like to request an exception for tubingless completion 

on the following well:

♦ Crazy Wolf 1/2 B2MM Federal Com #001H (30-025-43135)

Centennial plans to flow this well naturally up casing. Should you have any questions or 

concerns, please reach out to us.

Melissa Luke
Sr. Regulatory Analyst

720-499-1482
Melissa.Luke^cdevinc.com

Centennial Resource Production, LLC | 1001 Seventeenth Street, Suite 1800. Denver, Colorado 80202

Sincerely,


